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MolinaHealthcare.com

Medicare Fee Schedule Reduction  

Effective 01/01/23 
 

On December 29, 2022, President Biden signed the FY23 Omnibus Appropriations Package into law. 

This new spending package, effective 01/01/23, includes a reduction of approximately 2% that will go 

into effect for providers reimbursed at the Medicare physician fee schedule rates.  This will impact our 

Medicare and Marketplace lines of business.  This will also impact any Medicaid Providers reimbursed 

based on Medicare physician fee schedule rates. 

 

Please note that effective immediately, payment runs will continue on their standing schedule for 

dates of service in 2022 and prior for Medicare, MMP and Marketplace lobs.  Claims for dates of service 

in 2023 were held temporarily until the reduced rates were deployed.  As of January 18th, all claims 

are processing accordingly. 

 

For more information, please go to the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) website at: 

https://www.cms.gov/newsroom/fact-sheets/calendar-year-cy-2023-medicare-physician-fee-

schedule-final-rule 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need further assistance, please contact Molina Healthcare at 855-322-4076.  

Thank you for your continued care to our members!  

Molina Healthcare of Florida 

Date: 01/13/23 
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